
Tristan Davis 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
10/9/2025 
DOCUMENT.NO..14394^2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Piescow 
Thursday, October 9, 2025 8:26 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2025 8:24 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Lisa Hall <lisaandkellvh@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 8, 2025 9:00 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good evening, 

We, the citizens of Florida, are extremely fatigued with the continuing FPL rate increases. I understand they are 
seeking yet another rate increase. This will unfairly burden Florida residents while FPL becomes the most 
profitable utility company in the country. 

When we had Gulf Power in NW Florida, we received better service and customer service without the constant 
rate increases. 

Their requests are beyond ridiculous. While I appreciate every lineman and the work they do, I have to 
vehemently request you reject this proposal. It is fine for a company to make a profit. It is not fair to gain a 
monopoly and squeeze the citizens dry. 

Thank you, 

Lisa Hall 
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